
October 15, 2020 

 

     Attention: Valued Clients  

 

It is with a heavy a heart and much prayer that we have decided to close out the 

café/catering/wholesale of our business on December 31, 2020. We will no longer be providing 

catering or wholesale services. We will also be leaving our home of more than 10.5 years in the 

Dover Center Mall at 224 W. 34th Avenue.  

We will miss working with everyone on the regular and truly cannot express enough how much it 

has meant getting to know each of you and that you blessed us to be apart of so many of your 

amazing events and special occasions! We started this with a plan and let me tell you we have far 

exceeded anything and everything we planned and/or imagined. I look at our café that is chalked 

full of memories from our kids when they were young making deliveries to the employees in the 

mall for tips and candy to having an event with swing dancers that required us removing all the 

tables and chairs. Small business and vendor events. The infamous “Pie” event with over 900 pies! 

Becoming the home of the Last Wives Club monthly meetings. Hosting birthday parties, bridal 

showers, baby showers and spoken word slams and writing workshops “Speak Poet”! Hosting 

fundraising events for Brave New Alaskan Voices, Community members that had lost their homes in 

a fire, those down on their luck getting laid off and needing assistance with rent, and to feed 

families in need during this pandemic that otherwise would be without. To say you guys have been 

amazing is an understatement and I pray you know that you were a huge part of our success, so 

THANK YOU!!!! 

I will resume handling special order desserts from home February 2021 and we can discuss events 

needing a private chef in the future. So, what does this mean? That yes for those birthdays, special 

clients, loved ones and more we will continue to make cakes, cupcakes, pies, cheesecake, cobblers, 

chocolate dipped strawberries, cakepops, cookies and more! We will remain reachable by voicemail 

907-929-2265, email: dessertfirst907@gmail.com, website www.cbdessertfirst.com, facebook: 

www.facebook.com/cbdessertfirst or via mail CBDF 200 W. 34th Avenue #582, Anchorage, AK 

99503. 

We encourage those with credits on your accounts to try and utilize them before year end. Keep in 

mind credits may be used towards any of our services, so give us a call for ideas, the holidays are 

just around the corner. Any additional questions, please feel free to contact me at 907-929-2265.  

Sincerely, 

 

Tamara E. Josey {Owner} 
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